
 
 
  

Postgraduate Institute of Medicine 

University of Colombo, Sri Lanka 

22 June 2020 

NOTICE 

To all Candidates Applying for 

Selection Examination 

for Postgraduate Diploma in Palliative 

Medicine - July 2020  

 

This is with Reference to the circular No. 036/ 

2020. 

The above examination is re-scheduled to be 

held on Wednesday 08 July 2020 and the 

deadline for submission of applications 

extended to 29 June 2020. 

Please note that all other details in the circular 

remain unchanged.  

  
 

  

Professor Senaka Rajapakse  
Director, PGIM  
 

 


